
 
 

Public Notice 
Okahao Structure Plan 2022 - 2042 

  
Stubenrauch Planning Consultants has been appointed by the Okahao Town 
Council to prepare a Structure Plan for Okahao which will guide the development 
of the town from 2022 till 2042.  
  
A Structure Plan or Integrated Land Use Plan is a spatial planning tool for guiding 
development within a town or a region for a period of time ranging between 15 to 
30 years. The aim of the plan is to guide urban spatial and infrastructural 
development within the local authority area over a long term while also informing 
the public and local or foreign investors of Council’s vision as to how the town of 
Okahao is to be developed. The plan is to be transparently prepared in close 
consultation with Local Authority, Utility Providers, Line Ministries, general public 
and the community.  
  
The public is therefore invited to register as Interested and Affected Parties or to 
lodge early comments and ideas regarding the vision and future growth of 
Okahao via email spc@spc.com.na on or before 12th March 2021.  
  
The public is also encouraged to take part in upcoming community participation 
discussion, dates of which are to be announced in the newspaper and on the 
Okahao Town Council website www.okahaotc.com.na soon.  

  
Persons interested to register as an ‘Interested and Affected Party’ may do so by 
contacting our office: 
 
Laimi N. Asheela (Ms) 
Email:  spc@spc.com.na  
Tel:  061251189 
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